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Dear parents/ carers,  
 
As part of our self evaluation process we invite you to complete a short survey to help us and 
Midlothian plan for our school in the future. The questions are based on the question set by 
HMIE for pre-inspection surveys. 
 
Please complete the survey by Tuesday 23rd May. 
 
A pupil survey will be carried out in school. 
 
We will share the results when they are available. 
  
Please use the links below.  
  
School Parents 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Midparent 
 
 
Nursery Parents 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Nurseryparents 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jennifer Allison 

Head Teacher 
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